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Dear Madam Chair, Excellency  
 
We would like to thank the Che

negotiations. We support the Chair’s draft and are willing to join the consensus.  
 
We commend the Chair for her guidance throughout the process and the calm and organized 
conduct of this year´s session. 
 
We would also like to express our sincere thanks to the facilitator Ruben Escalante, who 
handled a very difficult task in an excellent way and significantly contributed to a pleasant 
atmosphere in the negotiation room and to the outcome we hope to adopt today.

 
 

 


